
Dear Chamber Members,

River Journal has reached every household, business and Post  Office box in Tarrytown and Sleepy 
Hollow on a monthly basis for over 8  years. During that time River Journal has written about local  
government, the public schools, new and expanding businesses, and a host of  quality-of-life issues 
focusing on the people and places of Tarrytown and  Sleepy Hollow.

With the June issue mailed this weekend, we welcome the residents  and business owners of Irvington. 
The decision to increase our circulation  was driven by the fact that we in Tarrytown and Sleepy Hollow 
have a lot in  common with the historical river town on our southern border. Tarrytown children  south 
of Route 119 (White Plains Road) attend Irvington schools. Sleepy  Hollow, Tarrytown and Irvington are 
replete with an historical richness,  drawing visitors from around the world. Equally important is the 
fact that  a strong business community is of paramount importance to all three  communities.

 River Journal is pleased to play an integral part in keeping  residents aware of local businesses and 
their services, through  advertisements, editorials and special announcements. Whether in print  or on 
the web at riverjournalonline.com, we remain committed to a  relevant publication editorially and one 
which is pleasing to the eye as  well. Should members have any questions or comments, please email 
us at riverjournal@aol.com or simply pick up  the phone. We can be reached at 631-7021.

Sincerely,
Robert Bonvento
Publisher 


